
Yachats Arts Guild
General Membership Meeting

February 26, 2025

The meeting was called to order at 11am

In attendance: Beth, Chuck, Melinda, Donna, Jude, Darryl, Lori, Carol C, 
Debbie, Phil, Lauren, Ricki, Kara, Carol S

The minutes of the January 2025 meeting were approved by Donna, 
seconded by Jude 

1) TREASURER’S REPORT 

- Bank acct. total as of January 20, 2025   $7512.26

- Total deposits  $0

- Total expenses $7 (cost duplicate keys)

- Cash box total $125  

- YAG balance as of Feb 26, 2025 $7644.26

2) MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE 

- No new members

3) WORKSHOP COMMITTEE

- The committee is gathering dates for the year, starting in April for 
   felting, leather wrap bracelet, bird drawing/painting, block printing, 
   silver point drawing demo, cell phone photography, stained glass 
   presentation/demo, composition in photography, Jude’s tiles. 

- The plan is for two workshops a month for both members & public 
at different price points or free of charge.

- Members, please let the committee know if you’d like to present a 
workshop/talk/demo.

- Lauren will be giving a quilt presentation to our members 
immediately following our April meeting!

4)  WEBSITE

- Let Lorrie know ASAP if anything needs a correction or addition to 
  the website 



5) SHOW COMMITTEE

- Jude will organize the floor plan

- Other responsibilities will be delegated at the meeting before the 
  show

6) VENUES

- Siuslaw Library - Sue will let us know the dates. Contact Sue if 
  you’d like to be included.

- City Hall - New art going up today. The next turnover of artists will 
   be in approx. four months.

- LAMOY - The three artists being represented at the Overleaf Lodge 
  will be featured in an upcoming Yachats News online story. A 
  reception will be held on April 5th from 2pm-4pm at the venue.

7) OLD BUSINESS

- Field Trip/Fun committee still needs a chairperson

- We are looking into having T-shirts printed with our logo. Members 
  will be able to purchase shirts with the sale proceeds going toward 
  YAG. The shirts will be black, made of durable cotton with the logo 
  printed in color.

8) NEW BUSINESS

- The monitor in Carol’s studio can be connected to a computer for  
  ZOOM meetings, for showing members how to use our website, or 
  any other use where a large screen will benefit.

- 2025 Yachats Banner Program is underway. Contact Michael 
  Guerriero mguerro@peak.org for more info.  

- The Steering Committee has decided that at the next show 
  (Memorial Day) the artist commission to YAG will be lowered from 
  15% to 10%. The $25 show fee will remain at that price.

The meeting concluded at 11:54 am

The next meeting of the General Membership will be held on Wednesday, 
March 26th in Carol Summers’ studio at 11am.

mailto:mguerro@peak.org

